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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Our thoughts about BY

Liza

You asked for some information about how we see the scope of the BV work and how we 
would like to be able to define the working relationship with them. We really appreciate your 
willingness to consider our perspective.

This one pager summarizes our current thinking. We believe the BV work scope should focus 
on PSEP construction activities, and we think it would be helpful if SED would clarify that. 
On this attachment we list some things we believe should be out of scope, and we also list the 
work products we consider most meaningful for BV to review. Finally we list the high-level 
protocols we expect to be followed at construction sites.

We’d be very happy to talk more about this, and provide whatever support is helpful to your 
review.

Thanks again.

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations
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